
Commonwealth Games!
It's been a pleasure to see the children making connections
and watching the Commonwealth Games each day. We've
had highlights playing throughout the day and our
learning has been all around history, understanding sports
and finding out more about the Commonwealth.
A highlight was watching the opening ceremony and
making connections to what has happened in history to
shape our world today. It was such a vibrant and exciting
ceremony to watch. 

Jobs around the School
In my last newsletter I put out a call for a working bee. The
jobs included emptying the garden beds, sorting the libary
books, going through the pile of school resources in the PE
shed and waterblasting the concrete. 
Thank you to Caren and Pania who have made a start on
these jobs. Our libary and gardens are looking amazing!
They have also volunteered to do the waterblasting. 
During the coming weeks, watch this space for a call out for
little jobs around the school and if you have a spare
moment you're welcome to come down and help out. 
This may be better than a fixed date working bee. 
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August
Mon 22nd: 'Gymnastica' Trip to NP
Thurs 25th: Aria School Production Trip
September
Fri 16th: Cluster Cross Country - Mimi
School
TBC: Speech Competitions
Tues 20th: NP Shopping Trip

Parent help for upcoming school trips
As you can see in the upcoming events, we have
loads of trips planned for this term. 
If you would like to come along to any of these
trips, please pop into school and let me know.
Our bus only holds 11 children, which is our
current school roll. Any parents wanting to come
along are welcome, however will need to drive
themselves to and from the venue.
Please note that as per school policy, children
can only travel with parents who meet licensing
and vehicle requirements. We cannot have
children travel in situations where we can't
guarantee the policy is followed.  Thank you for
your understanding.
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